

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Jay Nolan Mayor

Municipal Building • 201 West Front Street P.O. Box 310 • Harvard, Illinois 60033 815-943-6468 • Fax 815-943-4556 e-mail: mayor@cityofharvard.org

September 26, 2011

Mr. Chad Hartwig, President Hartwig Plumbing & Heating, Inc. 20800 E. Brink St. Harvard, IL 60033

Dear Mr. Hartwig:

The City of Harvard has partnered with Hartwig Plumbing & Heating, Inc. on numerous projects since the company's inception in our community in 1955.

The expertise and customer focus displayed by your firm continues to make Hartwig Plumbing & Heating a leader in their field throughout northern Illinois and southern Wisconsin. Whether serving our plumbing, heating/air-conditioning or mechanical needs, Hartwig Plumbing & Heating continues to demonstrate quality craftsmanship and professionalism that results in total customer satisfaction.

The City of Harvard is proud to work with Hartwig Plumbing & Heating, Inc. to serve the needs of the taxpayers of our community.

Sincerely,

CITY OF HARVARD

Jay T. Nolan

Mayor

JTN/lam